
 

 

 STORMWATER MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING NOTICE 

 
 
Meeting Date:  02-April-2020 

 

Meeting Time:    CANCELLED 

 

Location:      Howard Office Building 

     700 Second Avenue South 
        Nashville, Tennessee 37210 

 

Contact:     Penny Gilbert 

        Coordinator - Stormwater Management Committee (SWMC) 

        Phone: (615) 880-2334   Email: Penny.Gilbert@nashville.gov 
 
 

 AGENDA 

 

PLEASE NOTE…The Stormwater Management Committee (SWMC) meeting for April 2, 
2020 has been deferred. The next meeting will be held on May 7, 2020.  
 

 
 
 
 

Next Meeting:  07-May-2020 

 

 
 
  
 
Cc:   Mr. Scott Potter, Metro Water Services – Director 
  Ms. Lucy Kempf, Metro Planning Department –Executive Director 
  Mr. Bill Herbert, Metro Codes Administration – Director 
  Mr. Mark Sturtevant, Metro Public Works – Director 
  Mr. Hal Balthrop, Metro Water Services – Development Services, Assistant Director 
  Mr. Tom Palko, Metro Water Services – Stormwater, Assistant Director 
  Mr. Roger Lindsey, Metro Water Services - Stormwater 
    Mr. Michael Hunt, Metro Water Services – Stormwater NPDES, Section Manager    
  Ms. Cindy Harrison, Metro Parks, Greenways & Open Space – Project Manager  
  Mr. Stephan Kivett, Metro Codes Administration – Urban Forester 
  Metropolitan Clerk 


